

Please Be Our Guest Friday, January 30, 2015

As we celebrate the 72nd Annual Meeting of the

Champaign County Soil & Water Conservation District

Everyone is Welcome - No Tickets Necessary

Friday, January 30, 2015 at 12:00 p.m.

Round Barn Banquet Center 1900 Round Barn Rd, Champaign, IL

Free Buffet Lunch

Followed by a short business meeting and guest presentation by University of Illinois President, **Bob Easter.**Dr. Easter has a background in animal science and grew up on a farm in Texas, so he understands the importance of agriculture. We are hoping he will share his vision for the future and discuss the possibilities for a land grant university as it pertains to the Nutrient Loss Reduction Strategy.

(Event should conclude around 2 p.m.)



CaptivatingEntertainment

Outstanding Award Recipients Conservation Innovator Award Recipient:

Eric Rund

Water Quality Advocates Award Recipients:
The Water Quality Team led by Mark David at the U of I
Urbana & Champaign Sanitary District

Please R.S.V.P. 217-352-3536 ext 3 By January 22nd